
June 17, 2022 

 

 

Dear City of Miami Beach 

 

My name is Abraham Follman, I am the Gabay of the Koil Eliyahu – Dez shul on 

225 37 St. Miami Beach, I a long-time resident nearby. 

 

I cannot express enough the necessity to rebuild the shul and Mikvah, it is very 

hard for us, we have been waiting for this for a long time, and with the help of 

God we got now the help of our great Rabbi Aron Weinberger, who is willing to 

rebuild the entire building. 

 

We need your help to get it approved as soon as possible. 

 

Your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours Truly 

 

Abraham Follman 

Gabbai 

Koil Eliyahu – Dez 
 


